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Kingswode Hoe School

Principal Elizabeth Drake

Sussex Road, Colchester CO3 3QJ  

Telephone: 01206 576408    email: contactus@kingswodehoe.essex.sch.uk
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Thursday 19 March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following on from yesterday’s announcements regarding schools I am writing to update you on our current position.  

As advised by the government schools should make provision available to pupils who have an EHCP, have parents who are key workers and/or are vulnerable.  Following this information Kingswode Hoe School will continue to be open to pupils, however, as you will appreciate this is a dynamic situation and is dependent on staff being well enough to attend.  To help us to plan effectively we are asking parents and carers to update us with the following information:

· Let us know via email to contactus@kingswodehoe.essex.sch.uk if you fall into the category of keyworker (e.g. health care worker, teacher)

· Please follow usual absence notification routine and call to inform us if you will be keeping your child at home during this period of time. IMPORTANT NOTE: If you elect to do this there will be no impact on your child’s attendance record.

If you choose to keep your child at home we will support their learning through the provision of learning resource bulletins, Evidence for Learning and links via our website.

Once further planning has taken place we will be in a position to share the offer of support that will be available; we will do this as soon as possible.

We are discussing how teachers will maintain contact with pupils and families – we will share this information with you as soon as we are in a position to do so.

Please note this is a national situation– as you may have heard in the news – so while it is challenging, we are not alone.  As soon as we are able to return to full educational provision we will let you know via email and the school website.

This is as much as we know right now and we appreciate your continued patience as we deal with this ever changing situation.  We understand this may have an impact on your family; we will continue to keep in touch with updates as it develops.

If you want to get in touch to share concerns, please do not hesitate to do so via contactus@kingswodehoe.essex.sch.uk

And remember:  if you or your child feels ill and you want to know what to do next you can go to

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/  or contact NHS 111 online 

Thank you for your continued support, and we will be in touch with more information when we can.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Drake 

Elizabeth Drake

Principal
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